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Hello 

I urge you to support HB 2314
It will help reduce congestion, fuel consumption and air pollution. 

I have been in a situation while on my motorcycle as the last vehicle in line on I-205 &  I-5
during congested hours and had no where to go with traffic bearing down on me at speed. 

This measure would allow motorcyclists an option to possibly deadly rear-end collisions. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Dave Ganslein 
Portland
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